
Page 1 of 2

4/11/2003

Tri Luu  

From: "Steven Dayhoff" <sdayhoff@fcc.gov>
To: <tri@ultratech-labs.com>
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2003 8:19 AM
Attach: TEXT.htm
Subject: Re: Fwd: Extension of operation frequency FCC ID: H6M-LNKFIB-R

Hi Tri:

Sure. That sounds like a good plan.

Steve Dayhoff

>>> Tri Luu 04/10/03 03:56PM >>> 
Hi Mr. Dayhoff, 

Can we submit the original FCC test report with an additional test report for
test results at the highest extended frequency (869 MHz)? 

Tri Luu 

----- Original Message ----- 
From: Steven Dayhoff 
To: tri@ultratech-labs.com 
Cc: Rich Fabina 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2003 3:20 PM 
Subject: Re: Fwd: Extension of operation frequency FCC ID: H6M-LNKFIB-R 

Hi Tri: 
They need a new FCCID based on FCC Rules section 2.1043 (frequency determining
circuitry change). 
Regards, 
Steve Dayhoff, FCC 
?-------------------------------------------------------------------------------

From: Tri Luu 
To: Rich Fabina 
Date: 4/8/03 4:51PM 
Subject: Extension of operation frequency FCC ID: H6M-LNKFIB-R 
Dear Mr. Fabina, 
We would like to extend the FCC Certification for an amplifier product (FCC
ID: H6M-LNKFIB-R) from 851-866 MHz to 851-869 MHz. There is only small change
in the Rx filter. Please advise us if we can submit the application under
Class II Permissive Change? 
Thanks for your support. 
Best Regards 
Tri M. Luu, P.Eng. 
V.P. - Engineering 
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Ultratech Engineering Labs Inc. 
3000 Bristol Circle 
Oakville, Ontario 
Canada L6H 6G4 

Email: tri@ultratech-labs.com 
Web Site: www.ultratech-labs.com 
Phone: (905) 829-1570 
Fax: (905-829-8050) 
CC: Alan Aslett 

>>> Rich Fabina 04/09/03 02:03PM >>> 
Please handle the attached inquiry. 

You may have to coordinate with Joe to keep polices consistent. 

thanks, 

rich


